
19-09-2025 

NOTICE 
For Students of the 2024 A/L Batch Registered for the Faculty of Engineering, University of 

Ruhuna (27th Batch) 

Dear Students, 

The Faculty of Engineering, University of Ruhuna has scheduled the 

Induction/Development Programme for the 2024 A/L batch Registered for the 

Faculty of Engineering, University of Ruhuna to commence on 23rd September 

2025, physically at the Faculty premises, Hapugala, Galle. 

All students registered for the Faculty of Engineering, University of Ruhuna (2024 

A/L intake) are kindly requested to be present at the Faculty Auditorium, Hapugala, 

Galle, by 8.30 a.m. on 23rd September 2025, accompanied by your parents, for the 

Inaugural Ceremony. 

The Induction/Development Programme will commence immediately after the 

inaugural ceremony and will be conducted physically. The official invitation letter, 

together with the agenda of the inaugural ceremony, will be sent to you via email. 

Hostel facilities will not be provided to students of the 27th batch at this stage. 

Requests for hostel facilities will be considered after March 2026. 

The Student Affairs Division of the University of Ruhuna will also communicate with 

you shortly regarding the University registration process. 

All students are strongly advised to regularly check the private email addresses 

provided during UGC registration for further updates. 

Thank you. 

Deputy Registrar 

Faculty of Engineering 

University of Ruhuna 


